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Dear Prospective Colleague, 
  
Thank you for considering this role. 
  
St Paul’s Brixton is set in a vibrant and changing part of Brixton and has a big heart to 
reach out to its community.  There are great opportunities in working in the local estates 
as well as reaching out to the incoming young professionals who are choosing to live in 
Brixton.   
  
However, there is much to be done and this is not a post for a first incumbent.  You will 
need skill, tenacity, an entrepreneurial heart, and an ability to build the confidence of 
the congregation to unite around an exciting vision for change.   
  
But you won’t be on your own.  The newly appointed Dean of Revitalisation, Rev Charlie 
Lamont will work closely with the parish and new incumbent, mentoring and supporting, 
to bring renewal and revitalised mission. 
  
The deanery, Lambeth North, is active and a supportive group of colleagues. The patron is 
the Church Society.  
  
There are possibilities too of working with Holy Trinity Clapham, sharing resources and 
developing fellowship. 
  
For the right person, this is a great opportunity to make a difference for the gospel in an 
exciting and diverse part of South London. 
  
Please pray about it and get in touch with the Archdeacon Simon Gates (07730 363267, 
simon.gates@southwark.anglican.org), Charlie Lamont 
(Charles.Lamont@southwark.anglican.org), or myself if you’d like an informal 
conversation. 
  
Yours, 
  
 
  
 
 
Rt Revd Dr Martin Gainsborough 
Bishop of Kingston 
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